

We had a great crowd for the Wine and Beer Tasting benefit held on November 6. Many tasty brews and wines were available to sample and several new brew masters donated their time and talent to our fundraiser. Thank you to all who attended, donated prizes, wine, beer or helped with the wonderful event.



Valerie & Joe Weidensee -Trivia contest winner

Over 160 people were present when Red Star Express performed our second concert in the Chapel on Saturday December 4. Their performance consisted of a fabulous combination of toe-tapping bluegrass, inspirational gospel and holiday renditions. This generous group donated a portion of the ticket sales to Heritage Park so a big THANK YOU goes out to the band! Also thanks to Just for You Flowers and Gifts for the beautiful arrangements donated for our raffle.



**Red Star Express** 

## St. Martin Heritage Park Charlestown, Inc. Quarterly Newsletter Winter 2010

## 2011 Calendar of Events

**Annual Meeting** will be held Sunday January 30 at 1:00. The public is invited although ONLY members are allowed to vote.

Please note 4 board members are up for re-election, please call Roger to nominate yourself or another interested party.

**Jerry Schneider** band will be presenting an outdoor concert on Sunday July 17. Additional details will be available soon.

**Golf Outing** benefit will be on Saturday August 13 with an 8:00 am tee off at Hickory Hills Country Club in Chilton.

## **Board Members**

Roger Woelfel	920-851-8830
Karen Shymanski	920-898-5827
Don Pfister	920-849-2939
Joe Heimann	920-849-9592
Deb Mueller	920-898-1977
Dori Schmitz	920-876-2312
Luke Geiser	920-849-4802

Remember to check out our website StMartinHeritagPark.org or contact us by email at Info@StMartinHeritagePark.org as we welcome your ideas and comments!



Wishing you a very Merry Christmas and a Joyous New Year!